
 

FOURTH OF JULY GARBAGE COLLECTION SCHEDULE 

Due to the July 4th holiday some citizens of Thorsby may see the garbage 

collected on Wednesday. The original schedule was for the Monday collection 

route to proceed as normal with Tuesday’s collection route to be worked on 

Wednesday. Due to two large water leaks some of the customers normally 

serviced on Monday may now also not see their garbage collected until 

Wednesday as well. The holiday has left the town short staffed and employees 

are all working to repair the leaks at present. Thank you for your patience. 

 


